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Tuesday, October 17, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thamesmere Leisure Centre Library Visits 
 

Following the success of Year 5 and 6’s recent visits to the library, we are now extending these visits to the 

rest of the school. 

 

Due to the ages of the children that will be taking part on the visits we will be requiring some parental 

volunteers to support us with walking to and from the library. The dates that have been planned for the 

rest of this term are: 

 

Wednesday 8th November – Perseverance Class 

Thursday 9th November – Hope Class 

Wednesday 15th November – Thankfulness Class 

 

All of these sessions will leave school at 9:30 and return by 11:00 at the latest. 

 

If you are available to support any of these visits, it doesn’t have to be the visit your child is attending, 

please speak to the relevant class teacher. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr M Harris    Mrs K Ripley 

Headteacher    Educational Visit Leader 
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